"THE WYCHWOOD"

Vol 1, No 1

April/May, 1980

Price 12p

Here it is at last! The first number of your new Magazine!

We would like to take this opportunity of thanking all those kind friends who have worked so hard to bring this first number out on sale. We are particularly grateful to all those who have supported us financially by buying advertising space; those who have contributed articles and items of news; and those who have arranged to distribute copies of "The Wychwood" in Ascott, Milton and Shipton.

Remember, this is YOUR Magazine. We want to hear YOUR views on every subject. Don't be shy. Everyone has something that is worth saying.

As the months go by, we hope to build up a regular supply of features reflecting the passing of the seasons and the type of activities that go with them - sporting events out of doors in the longer daylight hours; evening meetings as the days grow shorter.

If you are uncertain about what to write or how to write it, don't hesitate to get in touch with the Editor (his address and telephone number are listed with the Editorial Board on page 16).

And don't forget that we are just as interested in your criticisms. If you don't agree with anything we say, please let us know!

THE EDITOR

The June/July number will be on sale on Tuesday, 3rd June Contributions for it cannot be accepted after 15th May